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Re: SB 611 

 

I oppose this Bill,  and any Bill that would dole out our social service funding to non 

citizens.  

 

Aren't we broke? Obviously,  or Oregonians would not be asked to pay so much in 

taxes with thousands of Bills trying to get more money with frw benefits to taxpayers.  

 

Shame on Oregon State Legislature.  

Sincerely,  

Lori Shaw  

Keizer, Oregon  

503.949.5248 

 

 


